27 November 1978

The Rt. Hon, Dr, David Owen, M.P.,

Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwaslth Affairs,
Poreign end Commonwealth Cffice,

King Cherles Street,

London, 5.W.1.

Dear Dr. Cwen,

1 am writing to draw to your attention information
regarding two breaches of the arms embarge on South
Afriﬂﬂo

First, I enclose a publicetion of the Anti-Apsrtheid
Movement entitled Computerising 4psrtheid, which
provides information on the supply o computers
to the South Afriearn police and srms industry.

Secondly, I enclose m trangseript of a programme
transmitted by BBC Television on 6%h Vovember,
entitled Arming Apartheid. The trenscript reveals
detailed informetion on the supply of erms to South
Africa,

The Anti-Apartheid Movement urges the Government to
take all necesssry measures Lo prevent further breaches
of the embarge and believes that a full Parlismentary
inquiry should be esteblished teo investigete the
operation of the embargo.

Yours sincerely,

- Abdyl Samad Minty
Honorery Secretary



